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December 17, 2024 
 
 
via email: G@xny.io 
 
Gunnar D. Larson 
xNY.io - Bank.org 
406 West 25th Street, 1RE 
New York, NY 10001 
 
 
Dear Mr. Larson: 
 

The Division is in receipt of your Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) request, received 
by the Division on October 28, 2024, in which you requested a copy of the following: 

 
Today xNY.io - Bank.org seeks access to records and information 
related to logo and artwork for Moynihan Train Hall at Penn 
Station 

 
The Division has no records responsive to your request. 

 
Any person denied access to a requested record may, within thirty (30) days of the denial, 

appeal the denial in writing by mail or fax to Erin Sobkowski, Acting Deputy General Counsel. 
Please direct your mail or fax to the care of Edith Allen, N.Y.S. Division of Human Rights, One 
Fordham Plaza, 4th Floor, Bronx, New York 10458. 
  
 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 

      Siaka Paasewe 
      FOIL Officer 


